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2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

There is a festive feel developing around the school. We have a winner of our school Christmas Card 

competition – congratulations to Rhea Kirby for her artwork of a festive Pakefield scene. The card will be 

printed and sent to all of the organisations that the school has worked with throughout the year – well done 

Rhea.  

Many thanks to Homebase for donating a tree to the school. The Pakefield elves will be hard at work 

decorating this ahead of Christmas Jumper day next Friday, 9th December. Students are encouraged to wear 

their festive jumpers as part of a non-uniform day, with a suggested £1 donation going to Save the Children.  

The PTFA Christmas Fayre is next Saturday, 10th December from 10am – 3pm. Please come along and support 

our volunteers who offer their time so generously in supporting the school with financial contributions over 

the year. From help with trips and visits, to ice cream vans and drum kits, the support of the PTFA is a great 

asset for the school.  

Finally, a reminder that it is our final parents’ evening of the term next Thursday. Year 9 parents and carers 

have an opportunity to meet with class teachers, and start discussing what subjects could be good options 

as we start to plan ahead to next year.  

With best wishes for the weekend, 

 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


